
Holidays can be a time full of joy and celebration, but
they also bring a heightened risk of home fires. Take
these simple steps to keep you and yours safe this
holiday season:

Keep decorations away from exits (doors and
windows) and make sure everyone in your home
knows your escape plan
Keep flammable decorations away from heaters,
open flames, and other sources of ignition
Consider using flameless candles in holiday
celebrations. 
Never leave lit candles unattended and be sure to
use a sturdy holder, at least a foot away from
flammable objects.
Never leave your cooking unattended and keep a
3ft kid-free zone in front of the stove/oven.
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HOLIDAY SAFETY

EMERGENCY PREPARDENESS
TIP OF THE SEASON

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Generators are a handy tool when storms hit and the power goes out but
it is important to follow these safety tips. Place generators so that exhaust
fumes cannot enter the home through windows, doors, or other openings
in the building. The exhaust must be directed away from the building.
Follow the manufacturer’s instructions and local electrical codes when
connecting the power cords. Use power cords appropriate to the load.

Fire Department Responses:
Autumn 2023

Fire Calls: 30
Rescue Calls: 32
Hazardous Condition Calls: 21
Service Calls: 32
False Alarms: 61

On December 18th we recognized some
talented 4th and 5th graders at the Town

Council Meeting. Gabriel, Samuel, Alejandro,
and Carter  were our local winners in the CT

Fair Plan Fire Prevention Poster Recognition
Program. You can check out their artwork on

our social media channels in January.
Congratulations!

January 15-21: CRR Week 
Follow on Social Media
February 14th: Valentine’s Day
Show your love by checking your smoke
alarms

Check out our Winter Safety
Playlist on YouTube

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLARsIisjYvB29ri72zC949M3Jo2qkcZxy
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLARsIisjYvB29ri72zC949M3Jo2qkcZxy

